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Carlsbad	Galaxy	Fall	2018	Refund	Policy 

If	for	some	reason	you	need	a	refund	for	your	Fall	registration	
please	see	below	for	our	policy.	Please	note	that	no	matter	what	
reason,	once	registered	you	will	be	deducted	a	$25	CalSouth	fee	
(which	we	as	a	club	must	pay).	 

• Refund	Prior	to	May	31,	2018–	Full	Refund	(minus	the	$25	
CalSouth	Fee)	 

• Refund	Prior	to	June	15,	2018	-	Half	Refund	(Minus	the	$25	
CalSouth	Fee)	 

• After	June	16,	2018	–	No	Refunds	will	be	granted*	 

*If	your	child	is	injured	or	becomes	ill	after	the	June	15,	2018	cut	
off,	a	doctor’s	note	will	need	to	be	provided	and	a	refund	can	be	
issued.	Please	note	the	$25	CalSouth	fee	will	still	be	deducted	from	
the	total.	 

If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	policy	please	contact	the	
Director	of	Recreation,	Gregg	Cacioppo	at:	Gregg@lagalaxysd.com	 

 
  
 
 
   


